
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

April 20, 2021 

 

Agenda Item: 4.1 

 

Subject: Approval of Agreement between National University and Chabot-Las 

Positas Community College District, Las Positas College 

 

Background: For the past two years, National University’s (NU) leadership team has been in 

contact with the Administration of Justice Program Coordinator and the Public Safety 

Programs Manager at Las Positas College (LPC). Discussions took place around NU having 

the ability to offer their Bachelor Degree Program in Criminal Justice or Homeland Security 

and Emergency Management on our campus. By having them on campus, it provides a 

seamless transition for our current and former public safety students who wish to further their 

education after obtaining their Associate degree here at Las Positas College.   

 

The purpose of the proposed agreement is to provide greater opportunities for our current and 

former Public Safety Students at LPC to pursue their goal of earning a bachelor’s degree.  

Under this agreement students who have completed their lower-division community college 

transfer requirements or an associate’s degree can apply them at National University upon 

transferring, thus allowing them to focus on their upper division requirements towards their 

bachelor degree.  

 

Students who transfer from LPC to NU will receive a tuition rate that is 25% less than the 

University's standard tuition rate currently being charged at the time each University Course is 

offered. Students will also be eligible for the Associate Degree for Transfer Scholarship if they 

are enrolling at National University for the first time within 12 months of completing a 

Transferable Associate of Arts, Associate of Science, or Associate Degree for Transfer.  

 

Although this agreement will provide a small revenue stream for the college, and there are no 

additional financial costs for LPC, the intent is to provide our diverse student population with 

options for continuing their higher education.  

 

Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approves the proposed agreement between 

National University and Chabot-Las Positas Community College District, Las Positas College. 

It is further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to 

execute the agreement on behalf of the District. 

 

 

___________________________________ 

Submitted by: Theresa F. Rowland/Date  Approved: Ronald P. Gerhard/Date 
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